
The Head Teacher writes…   HAPPY EASTER 

It’s been a busy term and I can hardly believe that I’m writing this with Mrs Handy 

sitting in the sun at the coast—happy days!  

A huge thank you to all the staff, pupils and parents who have helped showcase our school in so many       

different ways.  You’ve washed cars, displayed your talents and generally worked hard all term.   

Now rest,   enjoy the holiday and the sunshine. 

NEWSLETTER 
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PTA EASTER EGG HUNT—GOOD FUN WAS HAD BY ALL! 

 

YEAR 6 ENTERPRISE PROJECT 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT,                   

ENCOURAGEMENT AND GENEROSITY 

ST DAVID’S ‘GOT TALENT’ 

THE TRADING FLOOR ... 



 

 

LET’S CELEBRATE 

 

 

COMPETITION CUP 

SCHOVE & JUSTIN 

HOUSE CUP (STARS) 

WAGSTAFF HOUSE 

EXCELLENCE AWARDS 

YEAR 6: SAMUEL G 

YEAR 5: MEGAN 

YEAR 4: TAMEEKO 

YEAR 3P: JACK 

YEAR 3G: MATILDA 

SUPER STAR AWARDS 

YEAR 2: IRIS 

YEAR 1: MARGARET 

RECEPTION: JAYVEER 

SPECIAL HEAD TEACHER’S AWARD 

Hannah Stone 

Awarded for her determination and hardwork 

resulting in a huge increase in results in every 

subject—Well done Hannah! 

MUSIC 

We’ve had the first few results of recently  

taken music exams: 

Darshani—Grade 5 Piano with merit 

(Mr Bryant) 

Hollyann—Achieved 100% in her music theory 

(Mrs Kale) 

ATTENDANCE AWARDS: 16 pupils received silver certificates for perfect attendance 

for both Autumn and Spring Term 

How many gold certificates will we be giving out? 

BEHAVIOUR AWARDS: A record number of  Prep pupils received awards for not      

moving from the green on our ‘traffic-light’ charts all term 

KEEP IT UP! 

On Saturday 25th March, pupils from 
Years 3,4 and 5  

recited poems at the Bromley Festival 
and achieved the following results: 

 

GOLD: Chante, Year 4 
SILVER: Lottie, Year 3 Michael, Year 3 

and Charlie, Year 3 
BRONZE: Lucy, Year 5 Alice, Year 3 

 
10 pupils were awarded HONOURS 

and 12  received MERIT 
Well done children and  

thank you Ms O’Mahony 

PRE-PREP CHOIR 

At our Celebration Assembly we enjoyed   

listening to all the recorder groups,  the     

Orchestra and the first public performance 

of our           

Pre-Prep choir 

wearing their 

new t-shirts 

 


